HCRTA Newsletter- April,2015

Dear Members,
Welcome to spring! Winter seems to be over and it is time for spring flowers and sunshine!
The next meeting is May 4 at the Senior Center. Hope to see all of you there.

Rhonda

Program

The program for the May meeting will be Jason Armstrong. He will talk about finances and

investments.
Membership

| still need a volunteer to contact Bright Local about any retirees. Let me know if you are willing to do
that. Thanks!

Community Service

This month we will be collecting travel size bottles of personal care items to take to the nursing homes.
Anything like hand sanitizers, lotions, chapsticks, Kleenex, etc.

ORTA Conference

Kathy Levo and | will be attending the Spring Conference on April 23 in Columbus.

Pre-Retirement Chairman

Etaine Riggle has graciously agreed to head this committee. We are planning on doing something in
the fall. If you would be interested in helping plan this meeting, please let Elaine or any officer know.

ORTA Quarterly

I hope you saw Daryel Uhrig’s picture on the cover of the Quarterly. A big thank you to our Webmaster
Kevin Black for taking care of that! We need to have more recognition for our chapter. Any ideas, let us

know.
Lunch Menu

Swiss Steak, mashed potatoes, green beans, carrot-raisin salad, pies, rolls, drinks



Lunch Reservations

The luncheon is May 4,2015 at the Senior Center, at 185 Muntz Street, Hillsboro. Come join us for the
social hour at 11:00. Lunch will be at 12:00. Please send your reservations to Kathy Levo, 21 Highland
Drive, Hillsboro, Ohio 45133 by April 25,2015.

Name

Lunch:$8.00 each
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